NEEPAWA & DISTRICT
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

To: Chamber members
local businesses & October 2024
organizations

We are planning the Neepawa Chamber “Santa Parade of Lights” for Saturday, November 23™ 2024.
A marshaling line-up at Mountain near Yellowhead Recreation Centre beginning at 5:15 p.m.
If you have music on your float, please let us know so we can spread the music throughout the
parade. The Parade will start at 6 PM sharp. We will email you your place in the lineup.

PARADE FLOAT ENTRY FORM

Business Name:
Phone: Email:

Parade Route: The parade will follow south on Mountain Ave. to Davidson St, then head east to Brown
Ave, from Brown St. it will head south then turn west on Hamilton Ave. to end and heading west past
First Ave. to disperse after that point as they wish.

We are inviting businesses to support the parade with a float entry or a financial donation to
help with expenses and repairs to our chamber float. Please check all the appropriate boxes
below:

[ ] Yes, our business will enter a float

[ ] Yes, our business will provide a donation $ (we will send you an invoice upon request)
[1Yes, our float will have music

We ask that no candy be thrown from floats and must be handed out by walkers.

Please fill out and mail, fax or email this form and return it to us by November 18, 2024.

Thank you for your participation in the Santa Parade of Lights!

Jennifer Wiebe Box 726
Office Administrator 282 Hamilton St.
Neepawa MB

Neepawa & District
Chamber of Commerce

ROJTHO

-4 +204-476-5292 Fax 204-476-5231
< info@neepawachamber.com

@ www.neepawachamber.ca



mailto:info@neepawachamber.com
http://www.neepawachamber.ca/

